
IPPv2 Conference Call Minutes:                           August 25, 2008 

Attendees: 

Attendee Company 
Ron Bergman  (minute taker) Ricoh 
Lee Farrell Canon 
Glen Petrie Epson 
Mike Sweet Apple 
Bill Wagner TIC 

Discussion: 

Minutes from the 8/15 Face-2-Face meeting:   

Approved as submitted. 

IPP Specification change proposed by Harry Lewis:   

Ron explained the reason for the change was to prevent a permanent IPP specification of 
the three printer classes based upon the referenced common industry labels  (i.e. 
Workgroup, Enterprise, and Production).  The only link from IPP to the defined groups 
should be the versions 2.0, 2.1, and 2.2. 

There was no disagreement and the change will be accepted and incorporated in the next 
update of the specification. 

Other Specification changes:   

1.  Removal of section 6.3 (Required Document Formats).  After a short discussion it was 
agreed to remove this section.  For CUPS or Apple applications this could be 
specified within their documentation. 

2.  Need text for section 7 (IANA and PWG Considerations).  There are no IANA or 
PWG registrations required.  It was suggested that Ira may have some standard text to 
be included here.  Ron will contact Ira for input. 

3.  Need text for Section 9 (Security Considerations). Ron will work with Ira on this item. 

4.  New Attributes Required section.  Mike Sweet will try to compile a complete list of 
attributes prior to the next teleconference. 

 


